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John Kaminsky

From: John Kaminsky
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 7:58 AM
To: Rayhan Khanna
Cc: Aybala Turkarslan
Subject: RE: Questions about the Write-Up

Hello Rayhan and Aybala, 
 
You should submit your excel files but do not need to submit OneNote work.  You do not need an MLA header.  Stick to 
two pages if possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Kaminsky 
 

From: Rayhan Khanna <rkhanna@eastsideprep.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 5:40 PM 
To: John Kaminsky <jkaminsky@eastsideprep.org> 
Cc: Aybala Turkarslan <aturkarslan@eastsideprep.org> 
Subject: Questions about the Write-Up 
 
Hi Dr. Kaminsky, 
Happy New Year! 
Aybala and I had a couple of questions about the write-up: 

1. Are we only submitting the write-up, or should we also submit other files like our Excel document and OneNote 
work? 

2. Do we need an MLA header?  
3. Can we go to three pages? Right now, it is difficult to fit both questions and an in-depth reflection on what we 

learned into only two. 
Thanks! 
Rayhan 


